
Second  

Grade News 
May 16, 2014                                          Mr. Antonio                       E-mail: amejia@qiss.org.cn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2014 

Dates to Remember: 

May 23 – 3rd ASAP Ends 

May 31 – High School Senior 

Graduation 

Jun. 2  – No School 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

Grade 2 is well into Unit 4, and they have been doing an 

excellent job. The students know how to properly use a 

thermometer, and can read the thermometer in both Celsius 

and Fahrenheit. We are also studying landforms and bodies of 

water in Social Studies, and types of weather in Science. The 

class will learn how these topics are related as we continue 

studying through the end of the year.   

 

In P.E. the students will begin their spring unit on swimming 

next week. The schedule was sent home today, and the 

information can also be found on the home page of the Grade 2 

website. Don’t forget your swimming bag on Monday! 

 

There is a new issue of the Lower School Newsletter available 

now! Check it out on the Grade 2 website! 

 

Beautiful spring 

weather is here! 

The sun has been shining and 

the students have been having 

tons of fun at recess every day. 

Now that we are spending 

more time in the sun, the 

students need to bring hats to 

school once again. Everyone 

needs a hat at school for recess 

by Monday. Don’t forget! 
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